ATTENTION ALL BIDDERS

ADDENDUM NO. 4 to the
Contract Documents for
Request for Proposals
for
Reducing Consumption of Sugar-Sweetened Beverages Community Grants Program
2019-2020

Date: December 27,2018
From: Department of Human Services and Contracts and Compliance Division
To: Prospective Bidders

[ This Addendum No. 4 forms a part of the Contract Documents and modifies the original Request
for Proposals Documents.

I.  Acknowledge receipt of Addendum No. 4 and attach this signed document to the Proposal.

III.  The Submittal date has been extended. Bids are due Friday, January 18, 2019 at 2:00 pm.
(Pacific Standard Time)

IV.  For questions regarding the following topics below:

a. 1Supplier questions, please send an email to isupplier@oaklandca.gov
b. Requesting to receive an invitation to participate in a project, please send an email to
iSupplier@oaklandca.gov.
~¢. Contract compliance questions, contact Sophany Hang at 510-238-3723.
d. Contract administration questions (e.g., attachments, etc.) please call 510-238-3621, fax
your request to 510-238-6267 or log on to the following website

http://www?2.0aklandnet.com/Government/o/City Administration/d/CP/s/PlanHoldersLis
t/index.him .

Sharon Robftfson, Project Manger
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